
 
 

                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 

 COMMITTEE CHAIR REPORT TO BOARD 
 

DATE: November 7, 2015 COMMITTEE By-laws & Resolutions_ 
 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: -------------------- 
 
1)  Two Zonta International By-law proposals related to qualifications for candidates to the 
District Board  were accepted by the delegates at the District 4 conference on September 
26, 2015.  The by-laws were submitted by the Governor to the ZI Bylaws committee and 
confirmation was received on October 9th from the ZI By-laws Chair and the E.D. that the 
by-laws were received and will ee reviewed by the ZI Bylaws and Resolutions Committee.  
 
2) The Revised Rules of Procedures were adopted by the delegates at the District 4 
conference on September 26, 2015.  A revised version was sent to the Governor and 
District Secretary on October 7th  

 

 
  

 

 
CHALLENGES: ------------------- 
 
None 
  
 
Next Steps:  Proposed By-law changes from Zonta International will be summarized 
before the June 2016 International Conference, and sent to District 4 clubs to aid 
delegates in their voting plans. 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 Rosemary Pell & Edna Silvernail   


